KOKUA KALIHI VALLEY
Comprehensive Family Services
2239 North School Street, Honolulu, HI 96819
Phone (808) 791-9400 ¢ Fax (808) 848-0979

January 24, 2008

Lutheran Church of Honolulu
1730 Punabhou Street
Honolulu, HI 96822

We were delighted to receive your donation of $3,200 to Kokua Kalihi Valley today.
Thank you very much for this generous gift. Being selected as the recipient for your
social ministry project during the Advent season is a real honor and we are blessed to
have your continuous support.

This gift will inspire and enable us to live up to the high standards we have set for
compassionate, effective and neighborly care to our community.

Your support helps us know that we are not alone, and together we can change lives and
focus on building community. This past year has been a tremendous year of growth for
us: we are serving more families in more ways and with higher quality than at any time in
our history. Thank you for helping to make this a reality!

Sincerely,

/il

David Derauf MD MPH
Executive Director

For tax purposes, this is a fully deductible contribution to a 501 (c)(3) non-profit organization.
No goods or services were provided in consideration for this contribution.



